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STATEMENT FROM MAYOR BRANDON JOHNSON ON THE BOARD OF 
EDUCATION BUDGET AMENDMENT  

 
“Following yesterday’s meeting, we are pleased that Chicago Public Schools and the 
Chicago Teachers Union are making meaningful progress towards a contract 
agreement. As a result, Board President Harden decided to postpone the budget 
amendment vote until the contract is settled.  
 
“Board members have expressed a desire for clarity on the final cost of the contract 
before voting on the budget amendment. The Board President is confident that the 
two sides are very close to coming to an agreement, and I share his confidence. A 
contract agreement is critical to the stability of our schools and communities. 
 
“Furthermore, given that President Trump plans to sign an executive order as early 
as today that would dismantle the Department of Education, we want to ensure that 
our school district and our teachers are fully aligned and that we are doing 
everything we can to protect our students and protect our schools from harmful 
policies and potential budget cuts.”  
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